
Ann Machado - Re: Permit #2013-02346 - 32 Loring Ave - foam insulation & windows in 
attic 

Carole -

The knee wall was not part of the original application. You need to submit a new building permit as an 
amendment to this permit. You can still fast track it but you need to show where the knee wall is located and a 
cross section of how it was built.

Ann

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709
>>> Carole Gmail <carole.mccarty@gmail.com> 10/14/2014 5:27 PM >>>
I added a new knee wall ...  Let me know if I need to do anything else. 

Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 14, 2014, at 10:27 AM, "Ann Machado" <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Carole -

It looks like an electrical permit (#201402267) was issued on 9/29/14 to finish the 2nd floor. Does 
the electrician need to schedule and inspection? I would call the Inspections Division front desk at 
874-8703.

Did any of the building permit work change as a result of this or was the only change having to 
redo the wiring?

Ann

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall

From: Ann Machado
To: Carole Gmail
Date: 10/15/2014 8:43 AM
Subject: Re: Permit #2013-02346 - 32 Loring Ave - foam insulation & windows in attic
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(207) 874-8709
>>> Carole McCarty <carole.mccarty@gmail.com> 10/13/2014 3:36 PM >>>
Hello Ann 

I hope that this email finds you great.

I need to add additional work to the permit I pulled last October. When removing all the old out of 
the attic and found that the original owners did not remove the knob and tube as they stated in 
the sale paper work. I had to hire an electrician to re wire all of upstairs and bring everything to 
code in order to re new my home owners insurance.

He tried to get inspector out last week and couldn't. Please let me know what I need to do to get a 
new permit for the electrical work that has been done.

Thanks!

-carole

permit # 2013-02346

On Mon, Oct 21, 2013 at 3:29 PM, Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Carole -
Here is the pdf you submitted. There is a line down towards the bottom of the first page that 
you have to initial. It is right above where you signed and dated it. Please send the completed 
form directly back to me.
Thanks.
Ann
Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or 
city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very 
few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released 
to the public and/or the media if requested. 

--
"Accentuate The Positive. Eliminate The Negative" - Paul Arden 

2014at3pm.wordpress.com

carole mccarty
310 251 7887 mobile
www.carolemccarty.com
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or 
city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the 
public and/or the media if requested.   
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